
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release          December 4, 2020 

Contact: Rachael Cabral-Guevara | 920-851-7509 

Rep.-Elect Cabral-Guevara Holds In-District Events Ahead of Inauguration 

Neenah, WI - Before her inauguration in January, Representative-Elect Rachael Cabral-Guevara will be 

hosting 3 listening sessions and an in-district ceremonial swearing-in. Representative-Elect Rachael 

Cabral-Guevara (R-Neenah) issued the following statement: 

 

“Over the next three weeks, I want to make sure my future constituents across this district have an 

opportunity to talk to me about the issues facing their families. This is especially important to do before 

my official inauguration in January so that we can hit the ground running.” 

 

“We will be having two in-person listening sessions, and one virtual. Due to COVID restrictions, 

attendance at the Neenah Listening Session will be capped at 50 and the Fox Crossing Listening Session 

will be capped at 25. RSVPs are required. All CDC and local health guidelines will be followed. Those 

details are as follows: 

● December 11, 2020 at 2:30PM: In-person, Neenah City Hall, City Council Chambers. RSVP to 

rachaelcg55th@gmail.com​. 

● December 12, 2020  at 10:00AM: Virtual, Zoom.us. RSVP to ​rachaelcg55th@gmail.com​ in order 

to receive the link. 

● December 15, 2020 at 2:30PM: In-person, Fox Crossing Municipal Complex, Board Chambers. 

RSVP to ​rachaelcg55th@gmail.com​.” 

 

“We also will be having a ceremonial in-district swearing-in at Neenah City Hall. That ceremony will 

take place on December 17, 2020 at 10:00AM in the Neenah City Council Chambers. Due to COVID 

restrictions, attendance will be capped at 50. Please RSVP to ​rachaelcg55th@gmail.com​. Judge James 

Gunz will be administering the oath. All CDC and local health guidelines will be followed.” 
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